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27/06/2025

MR Nick Raphael
74 74 Ballyshannon Road ST
Killarney Heights NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

I do not want the development to continue if it results in more gambling machines in our
community. I work on the National Gambling Self-Exclusion Register (Betstop) and see the
devestating impact of gambling every day. If a redevelopment of the RSL requeires the
increased venenue from gambling then I'd suggest the development be rejected. I have 2
children who would be reaching 18/19 around the time the development completes and I'd be
concerned by increased availability of these destructive machines.




